NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received a petition from BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. in Docket No. 050879-TL, filed November 16, 2005, seeking waiver from Rule 25-4.118(12), Florida Administrative Code.  The rule addresses the requirement that each provider maintain a toll-free number for accepting complaints regarding unauthorized provider changes, which may be separate from its other customer service numbers, and must be answered 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  A copy of the petition can be obtained from the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services.  Comments on the petition should be filed with the Commission's Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, within 14 days of publication of this notice.  For additional information, please contact Felicia R. Banks, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6191.
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